
Re: 65218 

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Oncology 

Dear Editor and reviewers,  

We thank the editorial board for the comments about our manuscript (65218) 

entitled “Liver tumors in children with chronic liver diseases”. The 

manuscript has been thoroughly revised according to the reviewer’s 

comments.  

We look forward to hearing your positive response to this revised manuscript.  

Below are the answers to the reviewer’s comments.  

Response to Reviewer 1  

Comments: The authors focused on liver tumors in children with 

underlying chronic liver diseases, their epidemiology, pathogenesis, early 

recognition, and effective management. The scientificity, advancement and 

practicability were good. 

Answer：  

We sincerely appreciate the reviewer’s comments and thank you very much 

indeed for this empowerment. 

Response to Science editor:  

5 Issures raised: (1) the authors did not provide original pictures. Please 

provide the original figure documents. Please prepare and arrange the figures 

using PowePoint to ensure that all graphs or arrows or text portions can be 

reprocessed by the editor. 



Answer:  

We prepare the original pictures of figure 1-8 into PPT file named 

“65218-Figures.ppt” and table 1-3 into a single word file named 

“65218-Tables.docx”. 

Once again, thank you very much for your comments and suggestions. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Asst Prof. Palittiya Sintusek, MD 

Lecturer Division of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

Department of Pediatrics, Faculty of Medicine, 

King Chulalongkorn Memorial Hospital, Chulalongkorn University, 

Bangkok, 10330, Thailand 

Email: Palittiya.s@chula.ac.th 

 


